
CLUB NEWS UPDATE 
 
WORKING BEE 
 There will be no working bee as scheduled this Saturday 30 June. The 
men’s showers are not up and running yet.  We will keep you all posted 
as to when the ladies’ showers are ready for demolition. 
You will notice some scaffolding outside the club – the roof over the 
office and foyer is being replaced with a pitched roof. Hopefully this will 
be the end of the leaks and ceiling disasters! 
Take care negotiating around the renovations going on in the club at 
present. 

  
 
C GRADE LADIES 
Congratulations to our C Grade women’s team who were runners up in 
last week’s CD SuperChamps C Grade competition at Squash 
Palmerston. The good news is that our KP girls have been asked to go to 
the C Grade Nationals which are being held at Squash Palmerston, from 
the 22 – 25 August. 
The team is: Chelsea Aim, Kylie Filbee, Bridget Taylor, Jacinta Harrison, 
Pip Rowen and Karen Hardy managed and coached by Ted and Vicky 
Harman. 
 
CLUB NIGHT 
Once again a good turnout for Club Night last night even though it was a 
freezing evening! Thanks to our Club Night organisers Kevin and Lorinda 
– top job as always! 
The COREGROUP Cash draw was not struck so next month’s draw is up 
to $350. Ladder league participants – you may need to start coming 
along to Club Night! Last night’s winner was Ross Ingram but the winner 
MUST be at the 8pm draw to receive the money. Club Night is suitable 
for all levels of ability – great place for new members to meet other 
members and get involved. 
 
LADDER LEAGUE 
Still continues on in great style – thanks to our IT guru, Brent Gribbon. 
We have up to 90 club members on the league which is fantastic! Thanks 
so much to Brent for enabling it to run so smoothly and it’s so accessible 
on the website. There have been some requests for junior players to 
come back on the league – we will discuss this and keep you posted. 
 
  



JUNIOR INTERCLUB THIS SUNDAY AT 1PM 
The finals of the inaugural Taranaki Junior Interclub will be held at KP 
this Sunday – doubles players may have to wait a little while if the 
games haven’t finished by 3pm. Pop in and watch some of these players 
– there’s been great feedback about this competition. There will be prize 
giving & food in the lounge for the juniors about 3pm. Well done to our 
hard working Club Captains – Chelsea and Jacinta, who got this 
competition off the ground. 
 
NEW MEMBERS 
There are lots of new members this season, if you see a new face around 
the club, introduce yourself and have a chat. It can be daunting to break 
into an established club if you don’t know anybody and us old hands 
forget that it can be scary to go into the lounge to get a drink if you don’t 
know anyone sitting in there! 
 
CLUB DOUBLES 
Still on every Sunday from 3pm – anyone can play doubles, you don’t 
need a partner, just turn up and we’ll get you sorted. Doubles is great for 
your “straight” game! Lots of fun and have a drink afterwards in the bar. 
 

 
 
CAROLINE BACK 
Caroline will be back today from her son’s wedding in the UK and is due 
back to work next week. It will be good to see her smiling face again - 
straight from the English summer to our cold climes 
 
As always if you have any queries, don’t hesitate to contact myself or 
Caroline – we’re only too happy to help. 
 


